VINCENTI & VINCENTI »c.

81 BROADWAY, SUITE 1310 « NEW YORK, NY 10006 - 212-508-4600 - 212-308-0408 FAX - WWWVINCENTLEGM

November 21, 2016

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

RE: Name Change of Telecom Italia Sparkle of North America, Inc.
(the “Company™), 214 License No. ITC-214-20111228-00386

To whom it may concern:

Please be advised that the Company, formerly known as Telecom Italia Sparkle of North America, Inc., has changed
its name to TI Sparkle North America, Inc. There has been no change in control of the Company. The Company
has already updated its name in the CORES system, and asks that the FCC take any further actions necessary to

finalize the name change, including for purposes of the Company’s 214 Licensure.

If you have any additional questions about this change, please contact Hannah E. Scheckelhoff, Esq. at the number
listed above.

Very truly yours,

Vincenti & Vincenti, P.C.

Hannah E. Scheckelhoff, Esq.



